
 

Wild Club 

Thank you to all of you who took part in the Big Schools Birdwatch 
last week. 

 

This week I hope the weather will be a little better and we will be 
able to get outside…. 

Good luck with this weeks Challenge! 

I think the dandelion clock and the mushrooms will be very hard to 
find, please do not pick the mushrooms - just ask an adult to take 

a photo. 


